
 

  

 

 

 

 

3rd September 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

KS2 Girl’s Football Club – Mondays 3.15-4.00 

 

Miss Larder will be running a girl’s football club for years 3, 4, 5 & 6. The club will begin on Monday 
the 15th of September and will run until Monday the 8th of December.  
 
Children must wear PE kit and trainers. Practice will be outside when possible. Children must be 
collected from the office at 4pm or have permission to walk home alone. 
 
Places on the club are in high demand and so will be issued on a first come first served basis. Please 
ensure you return the form ASAP to avoid disappointment. 
 

 

 

KS2 Girls Football Club – Monday 3.15-4.00 

 

 

I would like my child ________________________in  _______________Class to attend this club. 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer)   _________________________  

 

Print Name  (Parent/Carer) ____________________ 

 

Date …………………………………………………… 

 


